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May 27, 2008

Daniel McGinnis, Vice President



Via Fax Transmittal
Suez Energy North America, Inc.



(713) 636-1859
1990 Post Oak Blvd., Suite 1900
Houston, TX  77056

Dear Dan:
I appreciate you taking the time to speak with me yesterday regarding the proposed Calypso/LNG regasification project.  
I understand that you are coordinating a public meeting for residents, representatives from the US Coast Guard and other interested agencies on Wednesday, May 28th.  I realize that you have gone to great lengths to secure representation from the US Coast Guard on such short notice.  While I am encouraged that you are working to communicate with our community, I must tell you that I am not thoroughly satisfied with the location you have chosen for the meeting.   As you know, many of the residents in the community that I represent are elderly and this meeting location causes an undue hardship on them due to the distance they must drive to attend the meeting.  The Dania Beach location will make it nearly prohibitive for many residents to attend. 
On behalf of the constituents of the Galt Ocean Mile and surrounding areas and as originally discussed with Mr. Pio Ieraci, I respectfully request that you coordinate an additional meeting, including all appropriate agency representatives, to take place within the Galt Ocean Mile community.  For obvious reasons, the meeting should be scheduled at the earliest possible opportunity.  It is imperative that the residents of Galt Ocean Mile have the opportunity to have their voices heard!  Their concerns and questions are valid, as this project has the potential of seriously impacting their community.  Likewise, I am certain you will agree it is equally important that Suez Energy be given every opportunity to answer the residents’ questions in a proper manner. 
I do look forward to hearing from you shortly as to the time and location of a meeting that is convenient to the residents of the Galt Ocean Mile and surrounding communities. 
Sincerely,
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Jeff Atwater

cc:  Pio Ieraci, President, Galt Ocean Mile Condominium Association (via fax)
       Heather Turnbull, The Rubin Group (via fax)


REPLY TO:



(
824 U.S. Highway One, Suite 210, North Palm Beach, Florida 33408  (561) 625-5101



(
Oakland Park City Hall, 3650 NE 12th Avenue, Oakland Park, Florida 33334  (954) 847-3518



(
406 Senate Office Building, 404 South Monroe Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1100  (850) 487-5100

Senate’s Website:  www.flsenate.gov

KEN PRUITT
LISA CARLTON


President of the Senate
President Pro Tempore
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